8

e

Les Gravées, St Peter Port
Guernsey, GY] IRW

Tel: (01481) 721602
1% March 2019 Fax (Q1481) 724209

Dear Parents/Guardians

After the success and feedback received from the previous London and Barcelona art
trips, the Art and Photography Department are planning the next educational trip to
Amsterdam that will take place from 14 February — 17™ February 2020.

The Creative Arts trip will provide students with another excellent opportunity to learn
outside of the classroom and to deepen their knowledge and understanding of Art and
Design, as well as allowing them to experience and enjoy visual arts in various forms.
During the visit there will be opportunities to visit famous landmarks such as Van Gogh
Museum, FOAM Photography Museum, MOCO, a Canal Cruise and Rijksmuseum to
name a few. The students will have the opportunity to engage with a range of activities
within gallery settings and use these to produce personal drawings and studies to
support their Art and Design and Photography GCSE and A-Level studies.

We will be having a short meeting for all students interested in attending the trip next
academic year, however, at this stage we would like to find out how many students
would be interested in this opportunity.

The trip will cost approximately £760, which will include flights, half board
accommodation and pricing for all Art based activities that the students will be involved
with. If your daughter would like to attend, please use the reply slip below and enclose
£200 non-refundable deposit for the trip — payable to The Ladies’ College in an
envelope labelled ‘Amsterdam Art and Design Trip February 2020°, by Monday 1*
April 2019.

As a department we have no doubt that the students will benefit a great deal from this
excursion to Amsterdam and hope that your daughter can be part of this exciting
opportunity. Feedback, sketchbook evidence and knowledge from the previously run
trips has proven that these creative arts trips benefit the students to gain a broader
understanding of not just galleries but vibrant and exciting cities and cultures.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Emma Clements

Head of Art and Design
Principal Registrar Vice Principal. Bursar & Clerk to the Governors
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Hons)  Miss R McClean Miss E Bridge MA Oxon. ACA
Email: principal@ladiescollege ac gg Email: registrar@ladiescollege ac.gg Email: bursar@ladiescollege ac gg
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Creative Arts trip

& Amsterdam 2020

Student Name:

Tutor group:

This is to confirm that I have received the letter and that my daughter
would like to secure a place on the February Creative Arts Trip. I enclose
a non-refundable deposit of £200.

Signature of Parent:

Name of Parent:

Date:




